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Sandford, Ben

From: Dan Simpson <dan.simpson@aspect-ecology.com>

Sent: 08 April 2015 11:56

To: Sandford, Ben

Cc: Jack Crump

Subject: FW: Longford Park - nesting birds check

Hi Ben,  
 
Further to your correspondence with Jack yesterday, as requested, Aspect Ecology has today carried out a nesting 
bird check of the hedgerow section at Longford Park that needs to be removed for the drainage trenches, as per the 
site plan you sent (copy below). The survey has confirmed there are no active bird nests present and the hedgerow 
section can therefore be removed as planned. Tom Kelly has been briefed on the results of today’s survey. 
 
This area of hedgerow should be removed as soon as possible and if it is not removed within three days then we may 
need to return to check for any potential new active nests. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Dan 
 
Dan Simpson 

Associate Director 

  

Aspect Ecology Ltd 

Hardwick Business Park 
Noral Way 
Banbury 
Oxfordshire 

OX16 2AF 

  

t: 01295 276066 
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The contents of this email (including any attachments) are intended for the named recipient only. It contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient), any disclosure, copying, distribution or any 
action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received it in error please notify us immediately and then 
destroy it. We have endeavoured to make sure this e-mail is free from viruses, however you are advised to carry out your own virus check prior to opening 
any attachments as Aspect Ecology cannot accept any liability for any damage incurred as a result of any viruses following the opening of any e-mail or 
attachments. 
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